October 3, 2019
Steve Frank
Superintendent

Woodside School District
Dear Mr. Frank,

As part of our collective bargaining process for the 2020-21 contract, the Woodside Teachers’
Association is interested in discussing the following:

1. Maintaining a salary schedule that will attract and retain quality teachers.

2. Maintaining health and welfare benefits that enable our teachers to afford the best
possible health care.

3. Reviewing contract language.

Sincerely,
Gillian Parkhurst
Linette Griffith

Woodside Teachers’ Association



